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Date:  November 2, 2020      

 

To:   Natasha Kennedy, Clerk of the Board 

 

From:   LIQ20-00008 

  Dale Garcia, Interim Building Official  

 

Subject:   Liquor License application, series 010, of Joey Jerome Danielson   

Fast Market 37657 N Gentzel Road.  

 

 

 

This Establishment has been inspected for the minimum life safety requirements of the Pinal 

County Building Code Ordinance, and the requirements have been met. We therefore 

recommend approval of the Liquor License Application.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Dale Garcia, Interim Building Official 

Pinal County Building Safety Department 

 

 

 

 


